
Municipality of Bethel Park
Recreation Board Open

Position
The  Municipality  of  Bethel
Park  is  seeking  interested
residents  to  serve  on  the
Recreation Board.  If  you are
interested  in  making  a
difference in the Bethel Park
community by serving on the
Recreation Board, please send
a  letter  of  interest  to  the
Recreation  Director,
Municipality  of  Bethel  Park,
5100  West  Library  Avenue,
Bethel Park, PA 15102 or email
to cstover@bethelpark.net.
/s/ Timothy O’Connor, Interim

Manager


